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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA


Dear 




Dear Residents, 
We are sorry to inform you that we had to cancel our pre-scheduled village BBQ party this coming April 16, Saturday due to unforeseen events. The good news is that we will still push through with the BBQ party event.  We plan to reschedule the village BBQ party to May 7, Saturday and we will announce the new details for the party once they are finalized. 
This BBQ party which will be sponsored by NGA board from their own personal funds, is part of our effort to promote friendship and solidarity among the residents.
We look forward to this event and are excited to see you all there!
· Refresher course “Towards Zero Waste” 

The “Toward Zero Waste” refresher course has been reschedule also on April 23, Saturday from 9am to 11am at McKinley Pavilion.

FREE converter per household will be given away to those who will attend the seminar.

· Back-to-School Charity Program

We also want to remind you that our back-to-school charity program will be pushing through this May 21, Saturday. We strongly encourage all residents to show care and support for our less-fortunate brothers and sisters by donating school materials such as pencils, ballpens, back packs, notebooks, etc… that they can use for the start of the next school year. Monetary donations are also welcome. All donations may be dropped off at the NGA office. 

Thank you so much for your help and support and we wish you a nice day!

Sincerely,

NGA Board
Vol. 17 No. 6
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